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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
MEMORANDUM

To : OIC — Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID & SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned /

FROM : LOIDA P. ADORNADO, PhD, CESO VI
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent 7/
Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: CORRIGENDUM RE REGIONAL MARKET SCOPING AND
EVALUATION OF SUPPLEMENTARY LEARNING RESOURCES
FOR LIBRARY HUBS

DATE December 5, 2023

Relative to Regional Memorandum No. 169, s. 2023 and Division Memorandum No.
398 s. 2023 re the abovementioned title, this Office informs the participation of Ms. Rosella D.
Santos, Principal 111 as a replacement for Ms. Elizabeth T. Delas Alas due to the unavailability
of the originally identified personnel.

All other provisions of the previously issued Memorandum shall remain the same.

For information and immediate dissemination.
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